
 

 
 

Memo 

To: Mr. Pierce Rossum, County Water Authority  

From: Mr. Adam Wilson, San Diego LAFCO Consultant  

CC: Mr. Keene Simonds; Ms. Sandy Kerl  

 

Dear Mr. Rossum, 

I want to thank you again for giving a presentation on May 10, 2022 to our Ad Hoc working group 
related to the San Diego County Water Authority’s water rates and how they are calculated and 
structured.  It was extremely informative and a good cursory overview which will assist us in our review 
moving forward.  As previously indicated, we anticipated there may be additional questions that 
warrant your response.  Below they are the following: 
 

1. What are the total contributed assets broken down by each member agency (in dollars) over 
the last 5 years? 

 
2. What would the SDCWA rate increase to (each individually) Valley Center, City of Poway and 

City of San Diego be if Rainbow and Fallbrook detachment occurred using the Hanemann 
dollars (numbers)? 

3. Do the San Diego County Water Authority’s current rates take into account the funding for 
capital improvements that are specifically intended to benefit both Fallbrook and Rainbow, 
which have not been built to date? 

If you could provide your answers by next Friday, June 3 that would be very appreciative.  Again, thank 
you for your previous time presenting to our group and thank you advance to sharing more 
information related to the inquiries above.  Please do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have 
any questions or comments upon receipt.   
 
Best Regards,  
Adam Wilson 
San Diego LAFCO Consultant 
619-384-1829 
adwilson858@yahoo.com 


